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Senate Committee on Education 

900 Court St NE, HR B 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Chair Dembrow, Vice Chair Weber and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am writing to support SB 885. 

 

The equity implications of the intersection of access to public libraries & access to 

broadband / internet services in those library spaces cannot be understated. I urge 

you to support this effort to continue to ensure that every Oregonian has access to 

these tools.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I urge you to pass SB 885. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Millehrer-Huerta (parent, educator) 


